
The Wilton League of Women Voters 
Invites You ... 

 

Annual Meeting & Luncheon 
Wednesday, May 23, 2018 

11:15 am-1:30 pm 
 

Speakers: 
 

Peggy Reeves, Director of Elections, CT Secretary of the State 
Thomas Miano, IT Director, CT Secretary of the State  

 “CT Elections: How Safe and Secure?” 
 

• 11:15—Meet & Greet 
• 11:30 am—Business Meeting 

• 12:00—Lunch  
• 12:30 pm--Presentation/Q & A  

 
Marley’s Restaurant 

 101 Old Ridgefield Rd.  Wilton, CT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Name(s)  Telephone or E-mail   
 
 

 

Please make checks payable to Wilton League of Women Voters. 
Return form with check by Tuesday, May 15, 2018 to 

Questions? Tina Gardner 203-762-9678 
 

 
 

The League of Women Voters is a nonpartisan organization and does not support or oppose any political 
party, candidate for elective office, or office holder. The League of Women Voters encourages informed 
and active participation of citizens in government and influences public policy through education and 
advocacy. 

 

 

 
 

A Friendly Lunch 
 

Appetizer, Choice of Salads or Marley’s Burger, Beverage 
 
Price: $25 


